
July 1, 2025 

Our  new website is live! www.crestviewshoreclub.org 

Welcome to our newly elected 
board members: 
President: Anne Fitzpatrick 

Vice President: Mike Comstock 

Treasurer: Jennifer Reitz 

Secretary: Delina Wells  

At Large: Anthony Davis 

Annual Work Party—Let’s Pitch in! 

Mark your calendars! Round two of our annual work party is coming up on 
Saturday, July 26

th
! This is a great chance to: 

 

• Help with the park clean-up 

• Assist with trail maintenance  

• Meet your neighbors and get some fresh air 

• Take pride in the community amenities we all share 

• Join us for a BBQ lunch 

 

This year, we started on June 14th with the landscaping work in the park area 
and assess the maintenance that the trail will require, which will take place on 
July 26th, and organized by our Board At Large, Anthony Davis.  Please reach out 
to Jennifer Reitz (treasurer@crestviewshoreclub.org) to volunteer your time at 
either party. Special thanks to Anthony and Abe Chapman for organizing and 
planning. Additional thank you to Lynne Long for organizing morning coffee and 
donuts + our pizza and beer lunch! 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday, July 26
th
! 
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Next HOA Meeting 

Mark your calendars now for April 7, 2026. We will 

host our annual HOA meeting, discuss upcoming 

neighborhood improvements, plan our annual work 

party and elect new board members. 

Let’s Stay Connected 

Questions, ideas, or just want to get more involved? Visit 

our newly launched website www.crestviewshoreclub.org 

for neighborhood updates and board contact information. 
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